
Hello LPA Central Parents/Guardians,

As you know, most Tucson school districts will remain closed on Monday (and possibly 
beyond). I wanted to let our parents know that LPA Central will be open this Monday, 
April 30th. It will be a regular school day. The before- and after-school program will be 
available also. 

I anticipate we will be open the full week next week.

I hope our parents and students have a good weekend. If you have any questions, feel 
free to email me at bewald@lpatucson.org.

Thank you,

Brendan Ewald, Principal

La Paloma Academy – Central Campus

bewald@lpatucson.org


